

Worlaby Academy

Low Road, Worlaby, Brigg, DN20 0NA T: 01652 294513

www.worlabyacademy.org.uk info@worlabyacademy.org.uk Principal: Sharon Hatton

...Changing lives

Friday 19th May 2023

Dear parents/carers

I am writing to inform you that due to a promotion within Delta Academies Trust, Mrs Porter will be leaving Worlaby Academy on Friday 26th May. I am sure you will agree, that during her time at Worlaby Academy, Mrs Porter has made a difference to lots of children's educations and will be greatly missed by all children, families, and staff. I wish her lots of luck in her new role and for the future.

Kind regards,

Sharon Hatton

Principal